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CURTISS-WRIGHT CORPORATION - SEPTEMBER 30, 1957 VISIT

On September 30, James E. Thomas and Edward Kerzner of Curtiss-Wright
Corporation, Quehanna, Pennsylvania met with Ely Brandes and myself.
Also present was R. P. Sumner of the Curtiss-Wright Washington office.

The visitors have been assigned responsibility for a survey to determine
the commercial market for domestic and foreign nuclear power plants and
associated fuel cycle services. Since they seemed particularly interested
in the foreign market we suggested they arrange meetings with Charter
feslep, DIA, and B. B. Smyth, DCA.

We discussed the problems in forecasting nuclear electric power. They
were given copies of the reactor list put out by Reactor Development,
10 CFR Part 110 and "Industry and International Cooperation." The
McKinney Panel Report and the Raytheon reactor list were suggested.
Mentioned the data we have available on UF6 conversion needs of known
reactors.

The visitors were obviously Just getting started and were still in the
process of orienting themselves.

My August 30, 1957 memo to you describes an earlier exploratory visit
by J. W. Sausville of Curtiss-Wright.

0 /;�, X
_V_ 1�1

I .f


